
 

   

             
             
             
       
 

 

 
January 9, 2020 
 
Subject: ClearCommand® Product Line – Discontinuation  
 
 
MSA has been informed by a primary supplier in the manufacturing of the 
ClearCommand® Product line of the discontinuation of certain key components. As a 
result, MSA will begin the process of discontinuing all ClearCommand® product lines 
between 2020 and 2021. MSA has made a “last-time” purchase on high demand 
stocked parts. Once the parts are depleted from stock, MSA will no longer be able to 
sell, support or service the units, and the parts will become obsolete. 
 
Product Lines affected include: 
ClearCommand® Communication Systems 
ClearCommand® Helmet Communication Systems 
 
ClearCommand® Part numbers ordered on “last-time” purchase. 
 

Part Numbers 
10023055 10051290 
10024074 10092733 
10026265 10108643 
10042903 10126347 
10042922 10144672 
10045662 10144675 
10045664 10144676 
10051289 10175626 

 
MSA will continue to sell all other ClearCommand® parts (not explicitly listed above) 
until current inventory is depleted – at that time, additional inventory will not be 
purchased or supported. Please check with MSA Customer Service on availability and 
current stock levels of any and all ClearCommand® Products. 
 
As always, please contact MSA with any questions. MSA appreciates your support and 
understanding as we navigate changes to the ClearCommand® Communication product 
lines. 


